
NOTICE OF BOARD OF REVIEW 

TO ALL OF THE PROPERTY OWNERS OF GARDEN 

TOWNSHIP 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Review for Garden 

Township will be in session on: 

Thursday March 12, 2020 @ 3:00 PM – 9:00 PM 

Friday March 13, 2020 @ 9:00 AM – 3:00 PM 

MEETINGS WILL BE HELD IN THE GARDEN TOWNSHIP TOWN 

HALL. 

THE PURPOSE OF THESE MEETINGS ARE TO CORRECT CLERICAL 

ERRORS, MUTUAL MISTAKES OF FACT AND GRANT ANY 

VETERANS EXEMPTIONS AS ALLOWED BY STATE OF MICHIGAN 

STATUTE. 

APPROVED VETERANS EXEMPTIONS MUST BE APPLIED FOR 

ON A YEARLY BASIS. 

Any other questions concerning your assessments please contact Joe or Colleen 

Maki, Garden Township Assessor, at (906) 280-4365 

 

POSTED BY:  RICHARD PICHETTE, GARDEN TOWNSHIP SUPERVISOR 

POSTED FEBRUARY 3, 2020 AT 12:00PM. 

 


